
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

Nov. 11, 2018   

750S 

759S 

499 

548 

 

  

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

 NOVEMBER 10TH THROUGH NOVEMBER 18TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 11-10 4:00 PM   Orlando Gabriele – The Gabriele 

Family 

Robert J. Peck – His wife, Veronica 

Diamond & Maryann Romano – 

Son, Peter 

Deceased Members of the 

Mastroianni Family – The Zuppa 

Family 

Margaret & Leonard Yager – The 

Family 

  11-11 9:00 AM Ana H. Nunez – Celeste Candida 

Elizabeth A. Luberda – The Luberda 

Family 

Gary Smith – Joseph & Lori Lapi 

Ray Pelletier (22nd Anniversary) – 

The Family 

11-12 9:00 AM No Mass – Veteran’s Day Holiday 

11-13 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

11-14 7:30 AM Eva Nolan – Mr. & Mrs. Rinehart 

11-15 7:30 AM Mass 

11-16 7:30 AM Gladys Sabatello – Husband, Tony 

11-17 4:00 PM Dominick DeMaria – Sister, Gedia 

David Toback (1st Anniversary) – 

Mom 

Rosina Usticano – Concetta Grasso 

Clifford Semerad – Margaret Dolen 

11-18 9:00 AM Lawrence R. DeMarco – The Family 

Joseph O’Connor (3rd Anniversary) – 

Mother, Marian and Family 
 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 11/12 Ti 1:1-9                                             Lk 17:1-6 

Tues. 11/13 Ti 2:1-8, 11-14                                 Lk 17:7-10 

Wed. 11/14 Ti 3:1-7                                             Lk 17:11-19 

Thur. 11/15 Phlm 7-20                                        Lk 17:20-25 

Fri.  11/16 2 Jn 4-9                                            Lk 17:26-37 

Sat.  11/17 3 Jn 5-8                                            Lk 18:1-8 

Sun. 11/18 Dn 12:1-3   Heb 10:11-14, 18       Mk 13:24-32 
 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS –NOVEMBER 17TH AND 18TH,  2018 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack E. Yager 

CUP 1 R. Kruk A. Seaver 

CUP 2 D. Mayer C. O’Connor 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 B. Corlew D. Stec 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 J. Masi K. Sroczynski 

CUP 3 K. Brooks D. Schoch 

CUP 4 D. Kruk T. Cappuccitti 

SERVER TBD D. Burns 

SERVER  M. Lape 

GREETER 
 

C. Gregoire P. Buczkowski 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 10/29-11/04/18 
OFFERTORY  $3,625.50 ENVELOPE USERS   131 

ELECTRONIC OFFERTORY   1,970.00 ELECT. USERS     20 

CHILDREN          9.00 ATTENDANCE   297 

DEBT REDUCTION   1,025.25   

ALL SAINTS      377.25   

ALL SOULS      385.00   

FUEL        35.00   

FF/YM FEES           80.00   

BULLETIN SPONSORS      797.50   

STOLE FEE       100.00   

TOTAL INCOME $8,404.50 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,622.49 

Next weekend’s second collection will be the 

Campaign for Human Development collection.  Over 

43 million people in the U.S. live in poverty.  This 

collection supports programs to empower people to 

identify & address the obstacles they face as they 

work to bring permanent & positive change to their 

communities.  More information regarding this 

collection may be found at 

www.usccb.org/cchd/collection.   

 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any way, 

as well as those in hospitals and nursing homes 

and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently.  We also 

pray for men and women in our armed forces who are 

serving our country.      

http://www.usccb.org/cchd/collection


THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                            NOVEMBER 11, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

*The Social Concerns Committee would like to extend 

an invitation to the Giving Tree Committee to attend.  

Their work is such an important part of social 

outreach to our community, 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Parish Office will be closed Monday, 

November 12th, in observance of Veteran’s 

Day. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our annual giving tree located in Holy Family 

Hall has many opportunities to help our 

brothers and sisters in need.   Please take one 

(or more) tags from the tree, purchase the described 

gift, and place your unwrapped offering under the tree 

with tag attached by December 10.  Donations of 

wrapping supplies are also appreciated.  For ease in 

sorting, do not combine gifts with different colored 

tags in one bag.  Please use separate bags for each 

colored tag.  Thank you. 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

This weekend’s second collection is for 

Sandwich Supplies.   Each month we prepare 

300+ sandwiches for Bethesda House in 

Schenectady.  This monthly endeavor cost approx. 

$150-$175/month.  This semi-annual collection, 

along with our ongoing bottle drive, helps to offset a 

portion of this expense.  Thank you for your 

generosity. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 We are currently looking for volunteers 

to deliver sandwiches to Bethesda 

House. The delivery takes place one 

morning a month (the second Wednesday).  You 

would not be scheduled every month. If we could get 

several people, you may only be scheduled a few 

times during the year.  Please call the office if you are 

able to help us out 518-346-2316. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~                                                                           
 

   Sponsor of the Week 
 

 

 

Please welcome: 
 

Emily Burton, daughter of Andrew 

and Kelly, and Connor McGetrick, 

son of James and Jennifer.   They 

will be receiving the Sacrament of 

Baptism this weekend. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The theme for the 2018 Bishop’s Appeal 

is “It Starts with You!”.  Have you done 

your small part in helping St. Joseph’s 

reached its Assessment Goal??? It is not 

too late!  We currently have 253 Pledges 

and/or Gifts totaling $65,759 for the 2018 Bishop’s 

Appeal.  An additional $1,028 is needed to meet our 

assessment.   EVERY gift, no matter the size, brings us 

closer to our goal. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Next Saturday, November 17th, 

from 12 noon to 2 pm we will be 

hosting a program with Architect 

Stephen Schwartz from Building 

Blocks Workshops.   This is a 

program not to be missed.  We will be building a 

replica of Vatican City with over 70,000 Legos! We are 

in need of a minimum of 50 families to work as teams 

in the building effort.  For additional information or to 

reserve your spot to build, please contact Deb Griffith 

at the office (email: dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com).  

Although registration is not a requirement, we would 

like to provide refreshments at the end of the program 

and knowing how many people will be attending would 

be of great help.  Please remember children must be 

accompanied by an adult.  Additional flyers are 

located in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance.  

Spectators are also welcomed & encouraged to 

attend.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

In conjunction with the Christmas 

Bazaar on December 1st, we have a 

Christmas Cross Stitch raffle again this 

year.  Tickets are available this 

weekend in Holy Family Hall.  Tickets 

for the raffle are $1.00 each and the 

drawing will be held following mass on 

Sunday, December 2nd.  Parents ~ don’t forget to 

bring the children to visit with St. Nicholas from 11 am 

to 1 pm on December 1st.  Questions?  Please contact 

Carol Casey (518-346-6963). 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

There will be no Children’s Liturgy of the Word this 

weekend due to the Veteran’s Day holiday.  We will 

resume next Sunday, November 18th.   

 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. 11/13 Sandwich Making – 11AM @ PC 

Weds. 11/14 Choir Rehearsal – 7PM @ C 

Thurs. 11/15 Baptismal Prep – 7PM @ C 

(Pre-registration required) 

Thurs. 11/15 Social Concerns – 7PM @ HFH* 

mailto:dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com

